Town of Milladore

April 21, 2020
The 2019 Annual Meeting of the town board was called to order April 16, 2019 at 8:00pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
Roll call found all board members present. 

The minutes of the previous Annual Meeting were read. Connie Smith made the motion to accept the minutes with corrections. Francis Cherney seconded the motion, which carried.
The Annual Financial Report was read and reviewed. Cheryl Nigh moved to accept the report which was seconded by Francis Cherney. Motion carried.

Connie Smith moved that Pioneer Bank remain the primary bank of the town. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Francis Cherney made a motion, seconded by Raymond Milz to enter into a 50/50 road and bridge work with the County for the amount of $4000. Motion carried.  
The Marshfield News Herald was retained as the town’s primary newspaper by a motion from Catherine Warnecke and a second from Connie Smith. Motion carried.
A motion was made by Connie Smith to continue cooperating with the Town of Sherry for our recycling center. The motion was seconded by Ray Milz. After discussion about the law in the State of Wisconsin that requires individuals to recycle we will need to react to what the Town of Sherry decides about the center. They are considering curb side pick up at a cost of $11 to $15 per household. Motion carried and may need further action in 2019.

The annual meeting for next year was set on the third Tuesday in April; April 21, 2020 by a motion from Catherine Warnecke and second from Raymond Milz. 

Discussion of the following items:

**Roof needs metal put on in the near future.
**Town of Sherry has been asked to move out of our shop.

Cheryl Nigh made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Connie Smith. Motion carried.

Submitted by Connie Milz – Town Clerk

Town of Milladore

May 19, 2020
The 2020 Annual Meeting of the town board was called to order April 21, 2019 at 8:00pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
Electorates present were; Russ Haffenbredl, Leon Kundinger, and Connie Milz.
Leon Kundinger moved that the Annual Meeting for the Town of Milladore be postponed until May 19, 2020. Seconded by Russ Haffenbredl. Motion carried.

Next Annual Meeting will be May 19, 2020 at 8pm in town hall.

Submitted by Connie Milz – Town Clerk
